MINUTES OF NON-PUBLIC SESSION BOARD OF SELECTMEN TOWN OF GORHAM MONDAY, April 3, 2017 GORHAM TOWN HALL

Selectmen present: Chairman Terry Oliver, Patrick Lefebvre, Michael Waddell

Also present: Robin L. Frost, Town Manager

The Board went into this session on a proper roll call vote at 8:35 pm.

The Board discussed the Balon v. Town of Gorham litigation. Selectman Waddell stated that he did not wish to settle and Chairman Oliver agreed. Selectmen Lefebvre stated that he would like to see where Primex stands on this.

The Board returned to public session at 8:25 pm on a proper roll call vote.

REVIEWED AND APPROVED:

Terry Øliver, Chairman

Patrick Lefebvre

Michael Waddell